
Subject: Re: Tip from fellow A7 owner
Posted by Manualblock on Mon, 27 Jun 2005 01:35:53 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

It sounds true enough; and since I won't be cutting the vanes on mine I probably wont find out. But
let me just repeat a conversation I had with Bill H at GPA where he basically said he thought after
trying both ways that he could not conclusively identify either pair. So I guess I am saying is the
change a serious or just a minor difference?
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